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Note to File 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project, Review Board meeting with Dominion Diamond 
 
The Review Board met with Dominion Diamond (Dominion) on February 26th, 2015 to go 
over the information requests (IRs) that were received on February 23.  The Review Board 
informed Dominion that it was working on organizing the IRs by topic.  The organized table 
will be put onto the registry within the week.  Dominion indicated that it would aim to 
respond to the IRs in two phases: one round of responses will likely come in on March 20th 
and the second round of responses will come in by April 7th.   
 
The dates for the technical session were also discussed.  The technical session dates will now 
extend from the afternoon of Monday April 20th through the morning of Friday April 24th, 
2015.  An agenda for the technical session will be released in the coming weeks.  As a 
reminder to all parties, the CVs for technical experts need to be received prior to the technical 
session.   
 
Finally, Chuck Hubert will be away until March 23rd.  Please contact Sachi De Souza with any 
Jay project-related questions.   
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